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December 23, 2019 
 
Mr. Tony G. Gerardi  
250 Whaley Road 
New Carlisle, OH  45344 
 
 
Dear Mr. Gerardi, 
 
On behalf of the Board of Governors of the Transportation & Development Institute (T&DI) of 
the American Society of Civil Engineers (ASCE), it gives me great pleasure to inform you that 
you have been awarded the 2019 T&DI Airfield Pavement Practitioner Award. This award 
recognizes practicing engineers employed in the airfield pavement engineering profession that 
have demonstrated leadership and/or achievement in airfield pavement projects.  
 
We would like to present you with the T&DI Airfield Pavement Practitioner Award during the 
T&DI Airfield Pavement Committee (APC) meeting at the Transportation Research Board Annual 
Meeting in January 2020.  The APC meeting will take place on Sunday, January 12, 2020, in 
Room 204C in the D.C. Convention Center from 6:00-8:00 p.m.  We hope you will be able to 
attend the APC meeting and receive your award. 
 
Again, congratulations on receiving the T&DI Airfield Pavement Practitioner Award and your 
valuable contributions to airfield pavement engineering. Should you have any questions 
concerning the Airfield Pavement Practitioner Award, please contact me at 703-295-6392 or 
mamer@asce.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Muhammad Amer, M.ASCE 
Director, Transportation & Development Institute (T&DI) 
American Society of Civil Engineers (ASCE) 
 
Cc: Ernie Heymsfield, Ph.D., P.E., F.ASCE, T&DI President 

mailto:mamer@asce.org

